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EVENT : Press Conference on the December 2024 Inflation for the Province of  
  Palawan and the City of Puerto Princesa 

 
DATE : 14 January 2025 (Tuesday) at 2:00 PM 
 
VENUE : Hybrid Conferencing  

• Face-to-face at PSA Palawan Conference Room; or 
• Facebook Live via PSA Palawan FB Page 

 
 
The Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Palawan Provincial Statistical Office (PSO) 
announces the conduct of the Press Conference on the December 2024 Inflation Reports for 
the Province of Palawan and the City of Puerto Princesa, which will be held on                                      
14 January 2025 at 2:00 PM. The Press Conference will also be livestreamed in PSA Palawan 
official Facebook page (PSA Palawan).  
 
Officer-in-Charge Ms. Donna Marie D. Mobe will be the resource speaker for the event. 
 
Inflation rate is the annual rate of change of the year-on-year change in the Consumer Price 
Index (CPI), wherein CPI is an indicator of the change in the average prices of a fixed basket 
of goods and services commonly purchased by households relative to a base year. 
 
For further inquiries, please contact PSA Palawan at telephone numbers (048) 434-2092 and 
email address palawan@psa.gov.ph. 
 
 
 
 
 
DONNA MARIE D. MOBE 
(Supervising Statistical Specialist) 
Officer-In-Charge 
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